
Dear Council,   

 

I hope this message finds you well. 

I am writing to express my sincere gratitude for the opportunity to apply for the CEP grant. I 
understand that our application was not considered due to the absence of financial statements. As 
a newly established nonprofit organization, we are still in the early stages of development and do 
not yet have formal financial statements. However, we do have alternative financial documentation 
that we would be more than happy to provide for your review. 

To clarify, the funding we mentioned in our application is from a successful fundraiser we 
organized, raising $2,500, and a personal investment from Krista Scott, our founder, to ensure the 
trial of our project could proceed. We would be deeply grateful for the opportunity to submit any 
additional financial details or records that may be required to meet the necessary criteria for 
reconsideration. 

We are committed to being as transparent and thorough as possible in our efforts to comply with 
the requirements, and we would appreciate any guidance you could provide on how we can move 
forward. 

Thank you again for your time, consideration, and the important work you do in supporting 
nonprofits like ours. We are hopeful for the chance to move forward and look forward to hearing 
from you. 

Kind Regards,  

Krista Scott 

Slope Side Support Society 

 


